
 
Diocese of East Anglia        
 

Deputy Director of Schools 
 
 
We are seeking to appoint a practising Catholic as Diocesan Deputy Director of Schools. You will join 
a small team of four staff supporting Catholic schools in Norfolk, Suffolk, Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough. We are looking for someone who is able to take a strategic and pro-active approach 
to Catholic education in a rapidly changing landscape whilst also generating respect and credibility 
with school leaders. Our Deputy Director will take the strategic lead in our Diocesan Academy 
programme. As part of the team you must also be prepared to react quickly and appropriately to the 
many diverse enquiries we receive from our schools. Integrity, commitment and a good sense of 
humour are a must. 
 
The full recruitment information pack can be found on the diocesan website – www.rcdea.org.uk or 
by contacting Jane Austin – ssc@east-angliadiocese.org.uk  Applicants are encouraged to contact the 
Director of Schools to discuss the role, prior to applying. Contact details can be found in the 
recruitment information pack. 
 
Salary: £56,000 – £62,000 (starting point dependent on experience) 
Closing date for application: 19th May (12 noon) 
Interview date:  26th May (Diocesan Offices) 
Job starts: September 2016 (or as soon as possible after that date) 
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